
                    Remember to Follow us on Twitter @trinitytitan 

Uniform Policy Reminders 

Shoes must be solid black.  No logos or stitching of any other colour.  Dress shoes are   

recommended. 

Sandals must be solid black, no other colours.  They must be solid on the foot. Beach or 

sport sandals are not appropriate. 

 Kilts can be no shorter than 4 inches from the middle of the knee.   Students in violation 

of the kilt rule will be given one verbal warning and a letter home.  Subsequent infractions 

will result in students being  required to wear  uniform pants for the duration of the    

semester.    

Jumpers have been discontinued, they  can no longer be worn.                              

  
J U L Y  2 0 1 7                       

H O L Y  T R I N I T Y  C A T H O L I C  H I G H  S C H O O L  

 

I M P O R T A N T               

PLEASE NOTE: 

Parents dropping off students – Please be aware that the front of the school 
is for Wheel Chair Buses, please do not park in this location. 

Students parking at school need to park in the designated spots only; fail-
ure to follow this will have students lose the privilege of parking on school 
property. 

HOLY TRINITY HELPS OUT AT FAIR! 

 

Holy Trinity will be in partnership again with the Norfolk 
County Fair to provide assistance with parking vehicles 
and directing traffic.  This is our school’s largest fund-
raiser, and money goes directly to our teams, clubs and 
programs. 

Students will be working six hour shifts (including a break) and can receive  
community service hours.  Sign up for specific days and shifts will take place in 
September. 

 

I M P O R T A N T   

U P C O M I N G  

D A T E S  

 

HOLY TRINITY 

SUMMER OFFICE 

HOURS 

Monday — Thursday 

8:00am- 3:00pm 

Closed Fridays 

 

OFFICE SHUT DOWN 

July 24th-August 4th 

 

REGULAR OFFICE 

HOURS RESUME 

August 28th 

8:00am-4:00pm 

 

MCCARTHY  

UNIFORM SHOP AT 

HOLY TRINITY 

Starting July 24th    

Monday to Thursday 

(See enclosed flyer) 

 

AUGUST 23rd 

TIMETABLE PICK UP  

12:00-8:00pm    

*Please bring all       

required signed         

documents*  

 

SEPTEMBER 5th 

 
FIRST DAY OF 

SCHOOL 

 

SEPTEMBER 7th 

 

PHOTO DAY 

 

SEPTEMBER 15th  

PD DAY 

 

OCTOBER 9th 

THANKSGIVING 

 

 



 

                                                    GUIDANCE NEWS 

 We were pleased to celebrate our students' accomplishments last week at the Gradua-
tion Ceremonies on Thursday, June 29th.  We graduated 207 students of which 82     
students received the Ontario Scholar Award and 23 graduated with a Specialized     
High Skills Major. 

 

 The McCarthy uniform store at HT will be open Monday to Thursday from July 24th to 
August 31st  from 10a.m. to 2p.m and August 23rd from noon til 8pm.  The in-school 
store will also be open on Tuesdays and Thursdays throughout the school year from 
11a.m. to 3p.m. 

 

 Timetables will be available for pickup on Wednesday August 23rd from 12 – 8p.m.   
Students may also purchase locks and spirit wear on this date.  Please ensure that all 
forms that are coming home with the report card i.e. medical alert, consent for media 
sharing, communications agreement and verification form, are signed by a parent and 
returned in order to receive the timetable. 

 

 Timetable change forms will be available in the office for any of the following reasons: 

a) Failed a course that needs to be put into a timetable. 

b) Took a summer school course that needs to be taken out of a timetable. 

c) A student who wishes to make a level change i.e. applied to academic, university to  
college 

d) A student in grades 9 – 11 with only 7 or less courses in their timetable.  

Guidance counsellors will process these requests in the first week of school.  

Please ensure that a parent/guardian has signed the timetable change form.  

 

 Classes start on September 5th  at 8:55 a.m.  If you are unable to begin classes at that 
time, for whatever reason, contact the attendance office at 519-429-3600, ext 302. 

 

Congratulations goes to our sixteen grade 9 students who have completed their 40 hours of                         
community service within their first year of high school! 

All Students will be ex-

pected to log into the 

online portal to review 

their transportation details. 

The portal will be made 

available to the public 

starting on  August 15, 

2017.  

Additional tools will be 

made available on 

STSBHN’s website 

(www.stsbhn.ca) to assist 

parents and students when 

logging in; tools will include 

a video tutorial as well as a 

step-by-step guide.  

If a parent or student is 

having  difficulties logging 

in, the transportation   de-

partment is open over the 

summer and available to 

offer technical assistance. 

STSBHN can be reached at:              

519-751-7532 or                    

toll free 1-877-226-6353 or 

transportation@stsbhn.ca 

Financial help for students attending university and college in 2017-2018 

Is your child going to college or university this fall? Make sure they apply for financial aid 

through the Ontario Student Assistance Program (OSAP)! OSAP now offers more financial 

support than ever before, including free tuition for hundreds of thousands of low and   

middle income students. The sooner your child applies, the sooner they’ll know how much 

they can get!   Find our more and apply at ontario.ca/osap. 

http://www.stsbhn.ca


THANK YOU GRADUATION DONORS 

Second Avenue Printing 

Brant Haldimand Norfolk  
Catholic District School Board 
Trustees 

Canada Tobacco District  
Hungarian House 

Canadian Martyr’s Fraternal  
Association 

Carrie Alexandria McCall Chapter 
IODE 

Compass Group 

Corporation of Norfolk County 

Cancer Support and Resource 
Program 

David Biddle Memorial Award 

Edge Imaging  

Gerrit Gubbels Memorial Award 

Hagersville Knights of Columbus 
6091Kinette Club of Simcoe 

Knights of Columbus—Delhi/
LaSalette Order 5095 

 
Knights of Columbus— 
Port Dover 

 

 

Knights of Columbus—Sacred 
Heart Council 11727 

Langton CWL 

Langton Showtime 

McDonald’s Norfolk Family  
Restaurants Ltd. 

Millard Rouse and Roseburgh LLP 

Mr. and Mrs. Clifford Casey 

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Tschirhart 

Mr. and Mrs. Rob Haak 

Mr. and Mrs. Tim O’Neail 

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Webster 

Mr. Andrew Stancek 

Mrs. Kathleen Evans 

Robbyn Deroo & Jeremy Reimer 

Norfolk Community Foundation 

Norfolk Land Stewardship    
Council 

Norfolk Law Association 

Norfolk Law Chambers 

OECTA 

Ontario Power Generation 

 

 

OSSTF District 23 ESS 

Our Lady of LaSalette CWL 

Our Lady Queen of Martyr’s 
CWL, Delhi 

Power Workers’ Union Local 
1000 

RHB Group LP 

Retired Teachers Of Ontario 

Rotary Club of Simcoe 

Royal Canadian Legion Simcoe 

Sharp Bus Lines 

Simcoe and District Chamber of 
Commerce 

Simcoe Lions Club 

Smitiuch Injury Law 

St. Bernard’s CWL 

St. Cecilia’s CWL 

St. Michael’s Walsh CWL 

Tax 2000 

Woodland R V Park 

Yin’s Restaurant Ltd. 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS GRADUATING CLASS OF 2017 



MATH NEWS  

Attention senior math students.  
Certain programmable, WriteView 
capable calculators are not per-
mitted during tests and exams in 
the 11U and 12U math courses.  
Most standard scientific, display 
view calculators are permitted.  If 
you are not sure if your calculator 
will be allowed, it is recommended 
that you do not buy a calculator 
until your math course begins so 
you can discuss it with your math 
teacher which calculators are per-
mitted for the course. 

  Semester 1:   

Math EQAO Grade 9 

All classes Jan 23 & 24 

 

Semester 2:   

Math EQAO  Grade 9 

All classes June 14 & 15 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION - TIMETABLE PICK UP 

Wednesday, August 23rd 

12:00 PM to 8:00 PM 

 

Please be advised of the process for timetable  pick up day. 

Students must present the following forms signed by a parent in order to receive 
their timetable on Wednesday, August 23rd: 

1) Student Information Verification Form 

2) Collection & Use of Personal Information Form  

3) Student Information & Communications Technology Use Agreement Form 

4) Medical Alert Form 

5) School Messenger: Safe Arrival Form 

6) Student Vehicle Parking Registration (if applicable) 

7)    Any outstanding fees 

*Students will not be issued a timetable unless these forms have been signed* 

We thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

Also on this day, all Grade 12 students will be required to complete their         
Graduation Registration and pay their $75.00 Graduation Fee in the Library.   

Any students who are unable to register for Graduation on this day must see    
Ms. Nepp-Wirag during the first week of school. 

 

School Cash Online    
As you may know, for safety and efficiency reasons Holy Trinity C.H.S. is now offering the convenience of paying 
online. We encourage all parents to switch to this means of paying for school  activity, trip and team fees. 

Here’s how to Register Online: 

Step 1: Please go to: https://bhncdsb.schoolcashonline.com 

Step 2: Register by selecting the “Get Started Now” and following the steps. 

Step 3: After you receive the confirmation email, please select the ‘click here’ option, sign in and add each of your 
children to your household account. 

Literacy Test: 

 All Grade 10 students will write the Literacy Test on  Tuesday, April 10th.   

 More news to come!! 

               REMEMBER:  Spirit Wear Fridays.     Every week. 


